
 

SAAI MEMORIAL GIRLS SCHOOL, SAI BHAWAN, 

GEETA COLONY, DELHI-110031 
CIRCULAR NO.1         

Dear Parent, 

School Management had increased the fee for the academic session 2016-17, subject to approval of Directorate of 

Education. Some of the parents had deposited the fees as per revised fee structure.  Since the issue of fee hike is 

under consideration with the Directorate of Education and decision is still awaited. Therefore, it is decided that 

School Management will charge the fee as per old fee structure of session 2015-16, and the excess fee paid by some 

of the parents will be adjusted in the next quarter, if the approval of directorate of Education is not received.  

Parents depositing the fee at old rates will have to pay the difference later if the approval is accorded. This circular is 

being issued to parents to remove confusion amongst them and it is subject to further guidelines to be issued by 

Directorate of Education or court on the subject. 
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